Learning Assessment Committee — Minutes
March 25, 2014

1. The meeting started at 4:00.

2. Minutes from the February meeting were accepted.

3. On March 4th, the following LAC members attended the Middle States workshop,
“Understanding and Using Student Learning Assessment Results”: Jennifer Lyden,
Seamus Gibbons, Jane Phelps, Lou Ethel Roliston, Denise Avrutik, Robert Walljasper. At
today’s LAC, they shared what they learned with the other committee members. (See
attached PowerPoint.)

4. LAC members participated in an exercise “ldentifying Assessment Purposes and
Audiences.” This helped everyone understand that many people outside one’s
department have an interest in assessment. A lively discussion followed.

5. The meeting adjourned at 5:00.
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